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Hay Fever sufferers remember to start your treatment early.  This makes the medication more effective.

If or when we have sunny weather make sure to use high factor sun block, especially if fair skinned.

We welcome Dr Helen Elwell to the Beeches.  We feel she will be a valuable member of our team.

Please take advantage of health check plus for the over 40’s, especially men.  Several illnesses such as heart attacks or strokes can be avoided by addressing lifestyle i.e. diet, exercise, alcohol and smoking.  Please ask at reception and book an appointment for a health check with one of our practices nurses.
Don’t forget breast screening, bowel screening and smear tests.  All these procedures can find early caner and lead to a cure.

Where To Attend/When

Patients should use the Out of Hours telephone no. - 0151 220 3685 to contact OOH if they have health problems outside of  surgery hours.  You can also ring the surgery on 0151 424 3101 where the Out of Hours message is recorded with information who to contact when we are closed.  Only use A&E if you have an acute urgent medical problem e.g. chest pain, stroke.  If in doubt discuss with GP’s, PN’s or reception staff the best way to access health care.
We now have electronic prescribing.  If you nominate a chemist we can transmit electronically acute or repeat prescriptions.  This saves visiting the surgery to collect a prescription.

Also remember you can order repeat prescriptions on line; details of how to do this are on our website www.thebeechesmedicalcantrewidnes.nhs.uk or please access more information at https://patient.emisaccess.co.uk
From time to time our Medicines Management Team, Lisa and Steph, (with the full backing of our GP’s), discuss changing some patients' medication to a cost-effective alternative preparation.  We appreciate your co-operation in this matter.

If you would like a person present whilst being examined ask the receptionist, nurse or GP about having a chaperone.

Dr Cooper, a previous trainee GP, is doing the Liverpool marathon for The Royal Institute for the Blind – go to website below - details below for information on how to donate/sponsor. https://www.justgiving.com/Jo-Cooper1/
Go to Halton CCG website for ideas about promoting good health and well-being.

www.haltonccg.nhs.uk
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